BIVC Clerk's Report to Annual Meeting 2021

- 1. Thanks to Annalee Pease and Peg DeBruyn for serving as Deputy Clerks this past year. Also to Claire Stager for maintaining the BIVC database of contact information for islanders.
- 2. As of August 7, 2021 there are 183 votes allowed and 211 potential legal voters based on current Freeport real estate tax records.
- 3. For those contemplating putting their Bustins property into a trust, please use a family or cottage name in the name of the trust to help us identify it. Also, when there is a change of trustees, a BIVC Certificate of Change of Trustees for Voting Eligibility must be provided to the Clerk, as these changes are not reflected in Freeport's records. You can get that form at bivc.net
- 4. Here is a summary of the 2019 Annual Meeting Minutes. The 2020 Annual Meeting was canceled pursuant to Maine state guidelines relating to the coronavirus COVID 19.